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LEGAL NOTICE 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

FOR PROFESSIONAL DESIGN SERVICES 

 

The Board of Library Trustees of the Euclid Public Library ("Owner") is soliciting statements of 

qualifications for professional design services for renovating, improving and equipping the Euclid Public 

Library located at 631 East 222nd Street, Euclid, Ohio, 44123 ("Project"). 

 

Firms interested in providing the professional design services for the Project may obtain the Owner’s 

Request for Qualifications for Professional Design Services, which provides additional details regarding 

the Project, the potential design services that may be provided, and the procedures, timeline and conditions 

for submitting and evaluating a statement of qualifications, by contacting: 

 

Euclid Public Library 

Kacie V. Armstrong, Director 

Email: kacie.armstrong@euclidlibrary.org 

 

The subject line of the e-mail should clearly read “Request for Qualifications for Professional Design 

Services”. 

 

The Request for Qualifications for Professional Design Services may also be obtained through the Owner’s 

internet website at www.euclidlibrary.org. 

 

The deadline for submission of a statement of qualifications is 2:00 p.m., Eastern Time, on November 30, 

2021. 

 


